
SOB and KESRA Evaluate existing collaboration 

The School of Business and KESRA held a meeting to evaluate the development and progress of 

collaboration between the two institutions. 

While receiving the team from KESRA, Dean School of Business Prof Josiah Aduda, noted that 

the SOB and KESRA had fully supported the collaboration and worked towards implementation 

of the terms of the Memorandum of Understanding (MOU). 

The Kenya Revenue Authority has collaboration with the University of Nairobi in offering the 

following programmes through the School of Busines, Department of Finance and Accounting: 

 Post Graduate Diploma in Taxation 

 Post Graduate Diploma in Customs Administration and Border control 

 Diploma in Revenue Administration 

 Certificate programme in  Revenue Administration 
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